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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

As you may know, 17th February (6th Jan in the lunar calendar) will be True Parents' birthday and we 

would like to send our special birthday greetings this year. 

 

True Mother would certainly be overjoyed to see your lovely faces, representing the youth of Europe and 

the Middle East! 

 

Here is our idea: 

 

Please send a short video clip (around 1 min) with your message of congratulations and 

encouragement to True Mother. Since distance is no problem for creative video editing, feel free 

to make your video unique and personal as an individual or group (nation, community, 

organisation). You can sing, dance or express your love for True Parents or determination to 

support the providence (if you can in Korean, great!). Potentially in front of a scenic background 

representing your country (a sight or so). 

 

Make sure to record in landscape format! 

 

Please send your contributions by Sunday 31st January via a downloadable link (e.g. Google Drive, 

WeTransfer) to president.yspeume@ gmail,com. 

 

 

 


